Great Chesterford C. of E. Primary Academy
Class 2 Newsletter – Spring Term 2021
Dear Parents and Children,

We would like to start by wishing you all a Happy New Year. We hope you all had a relaxing and restful break and a lovely Christmas. Thank you so much for all your lovely gifts and cards – they were very much appreciated.
Although we begin this term a little differently, we’d like to share with you the areas we hope to cover. Our topic is ‘Healthy Living.’ In this topic, we will focus on healthy lifestyles, balanced diets and healthcare from the past and in the present day. In Geography, the children will be exploring their local area and then comparing it to a location in India. For Art, the children will have the opportunity to create different portraits and develop their drawing skills. For more details of the proposed activities this term, please see the topic web which will be posted on the class page of the website. 
Home Learning
Daily Sways will be emailed providing information the lessons for that day. There will also be the opportunity for children to participate in some live sessions which we are very excited about. To help you plan in advance, we have also provided you with a suggested timetable for home learning. This is flexible and timings can be adapted to suit your own commitments. This is flexible and timings can be adapted to suit your own commitments. 
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You should now have access to some books to complete their Home Learning in. Please use the yellow book for all maths work, the small red book for handwriting and the green book for English and other subjects. The pack of paper is for your Art lessons. Please take care of the books and equipment whilst working from home. We are looking forward to seeing them when we’re all back in school. Should you complete a book, please let us know so we can arrange the collection of a new one.
During Home Learning, we hope that the children will continue to take pride in their work, as we would expect them to do in school. Work should be completed neatly and in a writing pencil. Each piece of work should begin with the short date and the learning objective. Both need to be underlined with a ruler. In maths, try to keep one digit in a square. If they make a mistake whilst working, please rub it out neatly. When they are marking the work, they should use a coloured pencil to add a small tick or dot. If they are correcting their work, they should write the new answer next to the dot. 
In addition to the work set, please take time to enjoy games, books and play so that the children continue to have the opportunity to relax and embrace this time. We’d like to see some work from the children every week, more often if you wish, but please don’t feel you need to email work in every day.
Finally, please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. We recognise this may be a challenging time for you and your family and we are here to support you with your child’s learning and well-being. We are confident that the children can build on the positive learning journey they have already started in Year 2. 

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Lincoln and Ms Benson
